
School Notice Board  - September  
Wednesday 18th-Whole School Mass in school 9.30am 

Wednesday 18th-PTA Meeting 2.45pm   

Wednesday 18th-FS/KS1 Curriculum Evening 3.15pm  

Wednesday 18th-KS2 Curriculum Evening 3.45pm  

Wednesday 18th-Cross Country Wythenshawe Park  3.30pm—

4.30pm 

Thursday 19th-St Paul’s Open Evening 3-6pm   

Monday 23rd– Year 6 trip to Blists Hill  

Tuesday 24th – Year 6 trip to the Marist Centre   

Friday 27th-Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 2pm  

Friday 27th-PTA Family Disco 6-8pm   

Monday 30th –INSET Day (School closed) 

Remember all important dates are also available on the school 
calendar on the website and school jotter!  
 

St. Elizabeth’s Catholic  

Primary School 
A Voluntary Academy 

Tel: 0161-437-3890   

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Welcome back to school and to the first update of the new aca-
demic year! What a fantastic start to the new year it has been 
with all children looking incredibly well rested and smart in their 
new school uniforms.  

Today we welcomed our local MP Mike Kane along with visitors 
from Magic breakfast to see our breakfast club in action. They 
then joined us for Gold Award to hear the announcement of our 
new Junior Leadership team. 

Our sport got off to a good start already with Cross Country taking 
place on Wednesday at Wythenshawe Park. Children from Years 
4, 5 & 6 represented the school fantastically well and for some 
children it was their first experience of cross country running. 
They demonstrated great resilience and determination. Well done 
to: 

 Oliver P, Freddie, Maddox, Ethan, Josh, Daisy, Lily-Rae, Kiera, Isla, Bethany, 
Klaudia and Frankie 

 

Mr Hren, Headteacher of St. Paul’s, would like to invite pupils and 
families of Year 5 & 6 pupils to an open afternoon from 3.00-
6.00pm on Thursday 19th September. This is a wonderful oppor-
tunity to see the fabulous facilities and hear about the school. If 
you have not been to St. Paul’s recently or a parent who is a for-
mer pupil it is well worth a visit to see just how much the school 
has changed over recent years. He will also be coming into school 
to meet with parents on Wednesday 9th October at 3pm. 

Have a lovely weekend    

Mrs L Kelly  

 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

13th September 2019 

Attendance  wc 2nd Sept  
 

 

Well done to Y6  with 

100% attendance!  

Whole school attendance last week was 

96.8% which is just at our target! Let’s keep 

it up!  

There are 185 pupils with 100% attendance 

this week and will receive an ice-pop at the 

end of the day!  

 

 

Year %  

FS1 NA  

FS2 96.7% 

Y1 98.7% 

Y2 93.1% 

Y3 96.4% 

Y4 96.2% 

Y5 96.6% 

Y6 100% 

Gold Award  

FS2   Bobby 

Y1          Frankie 

Y2    Nora 

Y3    Theo  

Y4    Kornelia  

Y5    Mylo 

Y6    Wiktor 

Lunchtime VIPs  

FS2        Colin                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Y1     Sevitaa 

Y2     Nora 

Y3     Theo 

Y4     Nancy 

Y5     Yuri  

Y6     Wiktor 

New Junior Leadership Team 2019-20 

We are pleased to introduce our new Junior Leadership Team 2019-

20. Head Girl, Chloe. Head Boy, Charles. Deputy Head Girl Faye and 

Deputy Head Boy Xavier.  

 

PTA News 

As you know our PTA are a group of willing parents, 
grandparents or Friends of St. Elizabeth’s who give 
up their time to meet and plan fundraising events. 
The money raised through these events are used to improve the 
facilities for the children. For example recently the PTA have fund-
ed: playground equipment, den building materials, school coats, 
our sensory room and the Peace Garden. 

However, recently our small team has reduced even further and 
this is a plea for more parents to get involved. If you would like to 
help out but can’t attend meetings please contact the school office 
and your name can be added to our helpers list. As you know our 
fantastic events are only possible with your help. The first event is 
our Welcome Disco on Friday 27th September. The first meeting of 
the new school year will take place on Wednesday 18th September 
at 2.45pm just before our Curriculum Evening. Please come along 
to find out more or offer new ideas! 

Cook’s Corner     16th September 2019 (Week 3) 

Meat Free Monday – Homemade pizza slices/Quorn bites 

with diced potatoes and mixed veg and fruit with ice 

cream 

Traditional Tuesday– Chicken Curry/pasta and sauce with 

sunshine rice and corn on the cob and carrots and cheese, apple cake 

with custard  

World Food Wednesday – Roast dinner with all the trimmings/hot 

filled tortilla boat with roast & mashed veg, carrots and cabbage and 

parsnip and crackers with carrot and cucumber sticks  

Thursday Favourites – Chilli con carne/cheese flan, with baked potato 

and sweetcorn and fruit salad with blueberry frozen yoghurt  

Fish Friday-  Tempura fish goujon/pasta and sauce with mashed pota-

toes & garden peas and homemade muffin  


